
  

 

10th December 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Teaching staff have been asked to upload a task for the classes they would be teaching 

today. Please would you advise your child(ren) to log on to access the work that has been 

set for them. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Claire Whitmore 

Headteacher 


